
 

  
 

Nutgrove Star Awards of the Week 
 

YEAR GROUP GOLD SILVER BRONZE 

Reception Helin Mason Oliver 

Y1 Reign Jacob Alyais 

Y2 Poppy Harlen Belle 

Y3 Leo Logan Charlie Fore 

Y4 Louis Isla Mae 

Y5 Ethan Morgan Ollie C 

Y6 Gracie Lowenna Maddie 

 
Headteacher Award 

George (Y1) 

Joshua (Y1) 
Sophie (Y2) 

 

 
Shine Award 

Sophie W Year 6 is a committed SHINE ambassador -always giving her 

best, always, everywhere. 
 
 

   N E W S L E T T E R 

Friday 10th March 2023 

 

LOVE  HOPE  RESPECT 

 
‘My Best, Always, Everywhere’ 

 

 



 
NOTES FOR PARENTS 

 

 
 

If anyone needs any pre-loved uniform, please contact Mrs. Barlow via the school office who will 
be more than happy to help. 

 

‘Living life in its fullness’ at Nutgrove 

 

 
 

 

      
 

 
 

Afterschool Multi Skills for Reception and Key stage 1 has been very popular and the 

children have been learning about lots of new games. Here are some of the children 
enjoying bowling. 

     
     

 
    

 
 

 
 

 

 

Reception have been reading the Naughty Bus this week here are all of the activities they 
have been doing around this book. 



 

Safeguarding 

What are the risks of social media for children? 
 

Oversharing: 

Children and young people can sometimes feel pressure to overshare online. 

Remind them that they shouldn’t share private things, such as: 

• Personal information like names, phones numbers, links to other social 

media accounts or their school 

• Live or frequent locations 

• Other people's personal information 

• Links to join private groups chats 

• Photos of themselves 

• Photos of their body, such as sexual photos or videos 

Explain to your child that, if someone starts asking them other questions, 

or suggests that they speak on a different messaging platform, they 

should come and tell you. 
 

 

 

 
PE TIMETABLE MARCH 2023 

 
Additional sessions of PE will be continued on Thursday please see the 
timetable below 
 

Monday Year 4 
Tuesday Reception 
Wednesday Years 6 and Year 3 
Thursday **Year  6 and Year 5 
Friday Year 1 and Year 2  

The timetable for additional PE sessions are as follows 
 

Thursday 15.03.23 Year 6 

Thursday 20.03.23 Year 3 

Thursday 27.03.23 Year 1 
 
 
 
 
 



Prayer of the Week 

 

Dear Lord, 

Help people not to lose sight 

Help People to never give up 

Thanks for the Earth, but also thanks for you. 

Thanks for my family 

Please forgive us 

You made this world beautiful and give love to my 

heart. 

Amen 

Jemima Year 3 

ATTENDANCE 
 

✓ This week the class with the highest attendance is Year 1 98.89% 

✓ This week the whole School's attendance is 94.94% 

✓ The whole School attendance so far this year is 94.8% 

✓ National Average so far this year is 93.5% 

 

 

 


